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INDUSTRIAL ACTION – SCHOOL CLOSURES  
 
       
 
           7

th
 October 2016 

Dear Parent / Carer,            
 
As you may already be aware, strike action is planned by NUT and ATL members at Khalsa Primary School. These 
unions represent both teachers and non-teaching staff. 
 
 
Industrial action is planned to take place on the following dates: 
 

 Thursday 13
th
 October 2016 

 Wednesday 19
th
 October 2016 

 Thursday 20
th
 October 2016 

 
This means that the school is LIKELY to be closed to all pupils on those dates. 
 
I will know the position more clearly on Tuesday evening and will confirm any school closure with you on 
Wednesday 12

th
 October.  

 
I have decided to warn you about the likelihood of the industrial action now in order to give you a chance to make 
alternative child-care arrangements for those dates. 
 
The decision to close the school and / or send pupils home is never taken lightly, but in this instance, where staff 
have elected to take lawful industrial action, I will have no choice but to take appropriate steps to ensure the health, 
safety and wellbeing of all pupils. 
 
We know that class / school closures inconvenience parents and carers and so I am writing to give you advance 
notice of industrial action.  
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Ms. PK Sehmi  
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